
Rivermead Residents Meeting, 26th June 2017 
 
Present: Pam (Chair), Gill, Marie, Julian and Louise (notes) 
Apologies: Marilyn and Tim 
 
Main Points of the meeting: 
 

 It is hoped that the garden by the river will be reopened 
soon, with the unsafe area fenced  off.  

 Residents are reminded that clothing, towels, bedding 
etc. should not be hung on the balconies. A sign will be 
provided by Julian to remind residents.  

 In light of the Grenfell Tower fire Freshwater are 
reviewing their fire risk assessments, they will also be 
writing to all residents. All flat doors must be fire doors.  

 Stickers reminding residents not to use the chutes after 
11pm and before 7am will be provided, Julian will chase 
his colleagues to ensure these are provided.  

 Julian will see whether the graffiti on the river walkway 
wall can be removed by Freshwater.  

 The overgrown shrubs in the walkway next to the post 
box will be trimmed.  

 This years AGM will take place in October, date to be 
confirmed.  

 
Date of next meeting: Monday 21st August, 7:30pm, the 
Beaches. New members welcome!  
 
 
 
 
 


